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As the Waldport High School Leadership Class, we are concerned that someone 

would put together a banned book list for us.  We believe that as the Leaders of our 

school, it is important for us to be able to read, investigate, review, and absorb 

information from a variety of sources when we are studying and preparing ourselves 

for college life.  To ban books for youth means not allowing us to have a well rounded 

education.  Therefore we request a YES vote on Senate Bill 1583 for the sake of our 

students in Oregon. 


